
Licensing Sub Committee Hearing Panel 
 

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday, 20 April 2020 
 
 
Present: Councillor Ludford (Chair) – in the Chair 
 
Councillors: Grimshaw and Jeavons 
 
 
LACHP/20/40. Premises Licence Variation - Smithfield Market Tavern, 37 

Swan Street, Manchester, M4 5JZ - determination  
 
The Hearing Panel noted that the application was agreed by all parties prior to the 
meeting and was therefore treated as a determination. 
 
In reaching its decision the Panel also considered the Council’s Statement of 
Licensing Policy, the Licensing Act 2003, the Regulations made there under and the 
Guidance issued by the Secretary of State under Section 182 of that Act and the 
licensing objectives. 
 
Decision 
 
To grant the application for a premises licence variation. 
 
LACHP/20/41. New Premises Licence - Crown And Kettle, 2 Oldham Road, 

Manchester, M4 5FE - determination  
 
The Hearing Panel noted that the application was agreed by all parties prior to the 
meeting and was therefore treated as a determination. 
 
In reaching its decision the Panel also considered the Council’s Statement of 
Licensing Policy, the Licensing Act 2003, the Regulations made there under and the 
Guidance issued by the Secretary of State under Section 182 of that Act and the 
licensing objectives. 
 
Decision 
 
To grant the application for a new premises licence. 
 
LACHP/20/42. New Premises Licence - Canadian Charcoal Pit, 234 Burton 

Road, Manchester, M20 2LW - determination  
 
The Hearing Panel noted that the application was agreed by all parties prior to the 
meeting and was therefore treated as a determination. 
 
In reaching its decision the Panel also considered the Council’s Statement of 
Licensing Policy, the Licensing Act 2003, the Regulations made there under and the 
Guidance issued by the Secretary of State under Section 182 of that Act and the 
licensing objectives. 



 
Decision 
 
To grant the application for a new premises licence. 
 
LACHP/20/43. Premises Licence Variation - Clayton Hotel Manchester 

Airport, Outwood Lane, Manchester, M90 4HL - determination  
 
The Hearing Panel noted that the application was agreed by all parties prior to the 
meeting and was therefore treated as a determination. 
 
In reaching its decision the Panel also considered the Council’s Statement of 
Licensing Policy, the Licensing Act 2003, the Regulations made there under and the 
Guidance issued by the Secretary of State under Section 182 of that Act and the 
licensing objectives. 
 
Decision 
 
To grant the application for a premises licence variation. 
 
LACHP/20/44. Premises Licence Variation - The Butchers Quarter, 66 Tib 

Street, Manchester, M4 1LG - determination  
 
The Hearing Panel noted that the application was agreed by all parties prior to the 
meeting and was therefore treated as a determination. 
 
In reaching its decision the Panel also considered the Council’s Statement of 
Licensing Policy, the Licensing Act 2003, the Regulations made there under and the 
Guidance issued by the Secretary of State under Section 182 of that Act and the 
licensing objectives. 
 
Decision 
 
To grant the application for a premises licence variation. 
 
 
 


